JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes January 28th, 2018

George Baker, substituting for Tim Edwards who is ill, called the meeting to order at 6:45. He
welcomed a new member in attendance; David Murray. The minutes for November were accepted.
Anthony Hall presented the Treasurer’s report, with revenues from mostly dues of $3511, $430 for
stationary and field expenses such as web cams, and with a $17,315 balance remaining.

George Baker called attention to the coming Spring Funfly, which will be an AMA sanctioned event,
and Steve Hodges added that it would be advertised in the magazine, and activities include a
competition, raffles, and a swap meet. There will be a $10 pilot landing fee.

Skip Weller asked when the club logo would be repainted on the runway. George Baker stated it was
being planned, and that there could be a contest for a new logo, and David Collea added that we needed
to wait for the sealing to be done first before painting.

Craig Quillen thanked David Collea for the donation of new computers for the field.

On September 1* there will be a sanctioned EDF funfly, and later the Halloween funfly. Dave Jones
suggested to increase safety for future indoor funflys by flying a circular path, having time slots for
different categories of aircraft and increased vigilance. George Baker mentioned that the ETSU dome
was being looked into as a funfly location.

At 7:15, there was a motion to close made by Danny Rhudy, and seconded by Vic Koenig.

Respectfully submitted,
Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary



